Republic of the Philippines
Bepactment of Chucation
- Region IIT
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

August 1, 2022

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
CID and SGOD Chiefs
Concermed School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Anent to Regional Memorandum 417, s. 2022 on the CY 2022 First Semester
Performance Evaluation of Schools Division Superintendents, personnel from CID and
SGOD with ali unit heads are expected to submit their MOVs for their performances and a
presentation is expected to be submitted to the regional office on or before August 8, 2022,
Thus, the following department heads of the select schools listed below are invited to assist
this Office in the preparation of the said presentatlon on August 2- 3, 2022 at Conference
Hall, Division Office, City of Malolos. '

Isagani M. Aguinaldo — FC Lipana HS

Enrique Rigor P, Flores, Jr. — Candelaria Duque Meneses HS
Rozel B. Avila — Balagtas Agricultural HS

Kathrine Jane L. Ople ~ Taliptip HS

Mary Ann N. Pascual — Sto. Nino High School
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2. Expenses to be incurred in the conduct of the said activity shall be charged against
Division MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

3. It is expected that all participants observe the minimum health standard protocols in
compliance to Omnibus Guidelines on the implementation of Community Quarantine in the
Philippines for the Management of Emerging Infectious Disease as pre-emptive interventions
to combat COVID 19.
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This letter shall serve as the travel authority of the participants.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Letter is desired.

ZENIA G. L.ES, Ed. D, CESOV
Schools Division uperi;;yeyent
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